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Meet & Greet Week Youth Luncheon

June 3, 2021

Dear Clergy & Wardens:

On behalf of the Transition Committee, we would like to encourage you to have your
young people and church youth leaders attend a special luncheon on Friday, June 18,
that we have scheduled for the youth of this diocese to meet the five bishop nominees.
The event is open to all middle and high school students (including rising sixth graders
and recent high school graduates).

Could you please forward this invitation to them?

Given that youth are the church and represent our future leaders, we thought it important for youth to
meet the nominees. We encourage youth attendees to bring questions for our nominees!

This youth luncheon will be held Friday, June 18, Noon, at St.
David’s, Peters Township (905 E. McMurray Rd., Venetia, PA
15367) To register your group please click here.

Pizza and drinks will be provided.

We hope this will be an excellent opportunity for youth to meet the
nominees and talk about the questions important to our youth. We

encourage all youth to attend and ask all clergy and youth leaders to share this with their youth.

If you have any questions at all, please contact the Reverend Luke Zerra at lzerra@stpaulspgh.org.

Yours faithfully,

Jon Delano, Chair
Florence Atwood, Vice Chair
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